
 
 

School Council Meeting 
Tuesday 16th October 2018 

10am in HT’s office with Mrs Hudson 
 
1) Meeting our Governor Champion for the School Council 
Mrs Hudson was pleased to introduce the reps to Mrs Forshaw who is the Governor 
Champion for the School Council.  Mrs Forshaw explained a bit about herself and said 
how pleased she was to be with us. 
 
2) School Development Plan 
Mrs Hudson and Mrs Forshaw explained about our school development plan and the 
areas that the staff and Governors are focussing on this year: school attendance, 
further improving maths outcomes, continuing the high attainment and expectations in 
English and ensuring that every single member of our school community feels safe and 
happy. 
 
We also celebrated the strengths of our school and shared all the things that make our 
school good: great teachers and teaching assistants, friendly and polite pupils, all ages 
playing together and helping each other, our swimming pool, fun trips and events. 
 
The reps thought that it would be great to create a display about this as it would show 
our motto ‘Fair, Friendly, Fulfilling & Fun!’ in a visual way.  It was decided that the reps 
would gather reasons from fellow pupils as to ‘Why they love our school!’ 
 
We discussed what the display may look like and where best to have it in the school.  It 
was decided to type the quotes into speech bubbles using different fonts, sizes and 
colours, and to display them along the corridors. 
 
3) Next meeting 
Tuesday 27th November 2018 at 10am in Mrs Hudson’s office 


